
Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

We are the owners of 133 Arlington Road. 

 

We OBJECT to the above planning proposal, based on the past issues associated with this venue 

operating as a late night venue, especially unmitigated noise pollution and anti-social behavior from 

club goers.  

 

Please consider our objection in your review process.  

 

Kind regards 

Grant Parkinson and Masha Feigelman  

 


